
From: Suzanne Kiker [mailto:suzannebk@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 12:12 PM 
To: Etling, Russell H. <etlingrh@cityofgainesville.org> 
Cc: Mills, Karen <MillsK1@cityofgainesville.org> 
Subject: Gainesville Cultural Affairs Board 

Dear Russell, 

After much reflection, I am tendering my resignation from the Gainesville Cultural 
Affairs Board. This is absolutely no negative reflection on the Board, the Members or 
the Administration. I have enjoyed my time and participation on the Board and it's 

activities. 

I'm resigning because I'm 80, I no longer feel safe driving after dark and I have limited 
energy for participating in the diverse activities that are planned by the Board, which 
I think should be strongly requested of its Members. I loved being able to bring 
information about the community theaters to the group. I really enjoyed hearing 
about upcoming events sponsored by the city and its environs. I just cannot 
participate due to family responsibilities and my own limitations. 

Thanks for your support and if I need to send/forward this resignation letter to a more 
proper place, please let me know. 

Regretfully, 
Suzanne Kiker 
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